
 

    

Our climate is changing and the Town of Needham  is developing Climate and 
Hazard Mitigation plans to prepare for future extreme weather events.  The 
plans will make the Town eligible to apply for funding of town priorities.   

We are seeking your feedback on the priorities that 
should be included in the plans. 

To learn about potential hazards facing Needham and provide your feedback 
please click the link to the website below.  The site includes a short survey 
where you can offer your comments and suggestions about how Needham can 
best be prepared.  Feedback received by May 18 will be included in the final 
report. 

Website link: 
https://www.mapc.org/resource-library/needham-feedback/  

For more information, please contact Anne Herbst, Senior Environmental 
Planner at the Metropolitan Area Planning Council at (617) 933-0781 or 
email aherbst@mapc.org. 
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